Dear Forensics Participant:
Our Subdistrict Forensics Contest is almost here!  On Monday, Feb. 11, we will travel to Athens to compete with the Forensics students from Athens, Abbotsford, Stratford, and Colby High Schools.  We will be leaving from the flag pole at 3:15 PM.  This is a three round contest scheduled to begin with the first round at 4:30 and the third round finishing about 7:45 PM.  We should return to the high school in Medford by 8:30 PM.  
Remember, you need 16 points or more from two of the three judges to advance to the District Contest in Wisconsin Rapids on Saturday, March 9.  Do your best!  If you receive a 24 or 25 from any of the three judges, you will not need to practice next week.  
Remember to dress comfortably in a nice outfit. Dressing appropriately is important because you want to make a good first impression, and that begins with appearance. 

Keep practicing!

Mrs. Budimlija and Mrs. Heikkinen
